March 3, 2021

Good afternoon,
| write this morning to express my sincere concerns over your bill HB 2674.

My complete and utter disappointment in the democratic party for pushing taxation as green legislation is so dangerous. Having
seen the effects of this first hand | have many reasons to have such a stand.

My first issue is that it does no one any good. It burdens lower income communities and families. While the intentions are to target
corporations and businesses. Much of Oregon, outside of your district is rural and rely on businesses that utilize off road diesel
engines. My second issue is that coming out of a pandemic your taxation legislation will do nothing for families that need jobs from
those companies you feel inclined to attack.
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Instead of further burdening Oregonian and our economy, | strongly urge you to consider the impact of such legislation and take it to
heart. Please observe compassion and understanding our state as a whole and do what is right for Oregon. Not just ways to make
money off the backs of those who can't afford it.

While taking care of our world is important, after all it is the only one we have, try to think outside of taxation for a solution. Taxing
others does not equate to environmental salvage. Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Kind regards,
Angela MacLean



